
The 67th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) of PATHW AYS ABILITIES 

SOCIETY will be held Monday, September 14, 2020 at 4:00 pm at 123 Franklyn 

Road, Kelowna, BC.  

Due to COVID 19; the following applies.  

- If provincial or federal health regulations or recommendations change, the meeting 

may be changed to a conference call meeting. If the meeting changes, bylaw 3.16 

applies and voting will be completed orally. You will be notified of the change and the 

call in information one-week prior.  

- The meeting will be set-up to accommodate social distancing. You must RSVP your attendance by calling 250-

763-4837 or via email at ed@pathwayskelowna.ca.   

- Prior to entering the meeting room, your temperature will be taken and if your temperature is not within the 

normal range you will not be permitted to enter.  You are required to wear a mask and if you do not already have a 

mask, one will be provided.  Thank you. 

COVID-19  

We hope you are continuing to stay healthy and safe! It is a relief some services are re-opening with many new protective 

guidelines.  We are providing services however it continues to be very quiet.   We miss those not attending and cannot wait to get 

back to the new normalcy!    

We have been actively preparing to ensure we are providing the  safest service environment possible. Services have changed, will 

continue to change and will be very different.  If you are not currently attending, please begin to prepare now.  Please go to our 

website and ensure you read and review our COVID 19 in the Service Site policy and procedure. If you cannot access the internet, 

please contact the supervisor and they will print and mail you a copy.  If you have not been attending, we require one weeks notice of 

your plan to return to ensure we are prepared.  

There are new requirements when attending:  Please again ensure you read the COVID 19 in the Service Site policy and procedure.  

- We will be constantly sanitizing and cleaning.  

- Wearing a mask is a requirement, understanding that for some this may not be possible.  Please contact the area supervisor directly 

if you or the person you are supporting is unable to wear a mask to plan how they will be safe and how we can make sure other 

people stay safe as well.  

- We will issue each person one cloth mask. If a person does not come with their mask, the person’s caregiver or family will be 

contacted and required to bring it. 

- Social distancing will be practiced and “imposed”. There will be no hugging, handshakes, fist pumps, etc. and physical contact of 

any kind will be limited to what is necessary however completed with the utmost respect.   

- Temperatures will be checked when entering our buildings. If an above normal temperature is detected (above 38⁰C or 100.4⁰F), 

the person will have to go home.  

- Hands must be washed immediately after entering our buildings and through-out the day.  

- We will not be providing any food or beverage including coffee and water, etc. People must bring their own food, water and 

beverages. If people do not arrive with a lunch that has water or beverages, the person’s family or caregiver will be contacted and 

required to bring it.   

- If we identify or are concerned that a person attending is not well, they will be required to go home and may not be able to return 

until the pandemic is over.   

- Visitors cannot come into our locations unannounced.  Appointments must be scheduled.  

- We encourage each person to bring their own small bottle of hand sanitizer. 

If you fit into one of the following, until the COVID-19 crisis is over, you still cannot attend our services: We are sorry however we are 

trying to protect you and the other people we serve.     

- You are sick, especially if you have a fever.  

- You are medically fragile. 

- You have a compromised (bad) immune system. 

-  You have respiratory (problems with you lungs) disorders. 

Take care and be safe and please contact us if you have any questions!  

mailto:ed@pathwayskelowna.ca
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Pathways is closed Monday, September 7nd, 2020 for Labour Day 

In month of September the 

following people started service 

with Pathways : 

 Carrie C. — 1984 

 Arlene B. — 1988 

 Mercia C. — 1996 

 Jeffrey H. — 1997 

 Damiana A. — 2003 

 Grant C. — 2005 

 Rosemary S. — 2005 

  Thelma J. — 2011 

 Jaclynn S. — 2013 

 Murray F. — 2013 

 Emily M. — 2014 

 Brenden S. — 2015 

 Walid W. — 2015 

 Marlena F. — 2017 

 Donald R. — 2017 

 Cathryn W. — 2018 

 Paul B. — 2018 

 Meghan L. — 2018 

Cancellation of all Okanagan Self-Advocate Group 

Presentations until February 2021 

Due to the COVID-19 virus, we regret to inform you that Okanagan Self-

Advocate Group presentations in the Fall are cancelled. All guest 

speakers will be re-booked for next year 2021.  Thank you. 

mailto:adminassist@pathwayskelowna.ca

